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Mea, .3-1957

{
Mayor Dedman announced this as unofficial’meetiné)of the Council to
prepare figures to present to the 1957-58 Budget meeting to be held at a
later date. ‘

The meeting was called to order at 8.10 P.M. with the following in
attendance : The Mayor, Supt. Dunn and Councilmen Anderson, Beck,
Howard Giger, Oathes and Pond.

In the absense of the Recorder, Supt. Dunn kept notes of the meeting.

Before proceeding with budget matters, the Council listened to Richard
Stefferson, who submitted a proposition relative to the operation of a con-
scession stand at the Molalla River park site.

Stefferson proposed to police the Park, do maintenance work, etc. for
the privdlige of operating a stand for the period of five years.

After considerable discussion, any action was deferred to the next
regular meeting to be held on May 20.

The Council then contimued with the business in hand and adjourned
at 11.15 P.M,
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